Hwada

Declaration of non-compliance of
the Olympic Council of Asia
(OCA)

Relevant Consequence and Impact on stakeholders

On 8 December 2023, the World Anti-Doping Agency (WADA) issued an all-stakeholder communication
confirming that the Olympic Council of Asia (OCA) was declared non-compliant with the World Anti-
Doping Code (Code) with immediate effect.

WADA will monitor the implementation of the initial consequence imposed on this Signatory. At this
stage, no action is required on the part of Signatories.

Please refer to the following for more information on the relevant initial consequence.

As recommended by WADA's independent Compliance Review Committee (CRC) and approved by the
Agency’s Executive Committee (ExCo) on 16 November 2023, the initial consequence applied to this
Signatory, in accordance with the Code Article 24, and Article 10 and Annex B of the International
Standard for Code Compliance by Signatories (ISCCS).

- OCA will be required to pay a fine in the amount of USD 500,000.

Guidance Note: WADA will monitor the implementation of this consequence.
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https://www.wada-ama.org/en/news/wada-confirms-non-compliance-olympic-council-asia
https://www.wada-ama.org/en/news/wada-confirms-non-compliance-national-anti-doping-organization-gabon
https://www.wada-ama.org/en/news/wada-executive-committee-asserts-non-compliance-four-anti-doping-organizations-foundation
https://www.wada-ama.org/en/resources/world-anti-doping-code-and-international-standards/international-standard-code-compliance
https://www.wada-ama.org/en/resources/world-anti-doping-code-and-international-standards/international-standard-code-compliance

